
Please be advised that GIP Paving Inc. have been contracted by the 
County of Lennox & Addington to rehabilitate County Road 41 from 
Thompson’s Bridge to the Intersection of County Road 12. 

The reconstruction involves; drainage improvements (ditching, culverts), 
localized road widening, concrete curb and re-paving asphalt pavement. 
 
To facilitate the work, temporary lane closures will be required and some 
traffic delays can be expected. 
 
The work is scheduled to start on Tuesday, April 9th and is scheduled to be 
completed by approximately August 30th, 2024. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your 
patience. 
 
Should you have any questions or require further information please 
contact: 
 
Chris McTaggart,  
613-354-4883 ext. 3504 
Contract Administrator 
County of Lennox and Addington    
 

 

Notice of Construction 
County Road 41, Town of Greater Napanee  
 

 

 


